
Why am I being asked to show my ID?

We will never share your information with anyone.

•	 Not everyone knows that people are hungry in Greater Des Moines.

•	 The DMARC Food Pantry Network uses data to share the truth 
about hunger in our community.  

•	 We ask for IDs to make sure our data is correct.  

•	 This helps us show people that hunger is a problem in  
Greater Des Moines and push for change.  

•	 It helps us get food for our pantries.

Please contact DMARC at (515) 277-6969 or info@dmarcunited.org  
if you have any questions.


